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BACKGROUND

Syndecans are type I integral membrane proteoglycans that contain both 
chondroitin sulfate and heparan sulfate groups. Syndecans are involved in 
cell-extracellular matrix adhesion and growth factor binding. Syndecan-1 
(SYND1, also called CD138) is an extracellular matrix receptor, which binds 
to collagens, Fibronectin and Thrombospondin. Syndecan-1 and Syndecan-3 
(also designated N-syndecan) interact with MK (midkine), a growth/differ-
entiation factor invloved in embryogenesis of the central nervous system. 
Syndecan-2 (also designated fibroglycan) is highly expressed at areas of high 
morphogenetic activity, such as epithelial-mesenchymal interfaces and the 
prechondrogenic and preosteogenic mesenchymal condensations. Syndecan-4 
(also designated amphiglycan or ryudocan) functions cooperativley with 
integrins in the processes of cell spreading, focal adhesion assembly and 
Actin stress fiber assembly.
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CHROMOSOMAL LOCATION

Genetic locus: Sdc4 (mouse) mapping to 2 H3.

PRODUCT

Syndecan-4 (m): 293T Lysate represents a lysate of mouse Syndecan-4 
transfected 293T cells and is provided as 100 µg protein in 200 µl SDS-PAGE 
buffer.

STORAGE

Store at -20° C. Repeated freezing and thawing should be minimized. Sample 
vial should be boiled once prior to use. Non-hazardous. No MSDS required.

PROTOCOLS

See our web site at www.scbt.com for detailed protocols and support 
products.

APPLICATIONS

Syndecan-4 (m): 293T Lysate is suitable as a Western Blotting positive 
control for mouse reactive Syndecan-4 antibodies. Recommended use: 
10-20 µl per lane.

Control 293T Lysate: sc-117752 is available as a Western Blotting negative 
control lysate derived from non-transfected 293T cells.

RESEARCH USE

For research use only, not for use in diagnostic procedures.


